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Dear Pastor,

Another year has come and gone. It is amazing to recount the goodness of God in the last twelve months.
This time last year I was asking you to pray for Brother O’Malley and me while we were in Jordan and
Mexico. Then Darleen and I visited Singapore and China during the summer. Just last month Pastors Jim
Bailey, Fred Daniel and I made a trip to Myanmar (Burma). In between these trips we had the joy of being
in more than twenty mission conferences. The Lord has been so good to give us safety as we have trav-
eled, and success in the journey.

From December 8 through December 18, we were in Myanmar. It seems to me that things are even more
scrutinized in Myanmar than they are in China. Even though Judson took the gospel to this far away place
almost two-hundred years ago, there is still only a small fraction of the country that is Christian. The Bible
College that we visited has one-hundred and seventy students. Many of the graduates of this school are
already serving the Lord in one of the states of Myanmar. There are many different languages in the coun-
try, but the school is all done in English. Once trained, these young people go back to their language group
with the gospel of Christ. All of these believers serve under difficult circumstances. Please pray earnestly
for them. We spent most of our time with Timothy, Daniel and Abraham. These men are faithfully serv-
ing Christ in establishing local churches and training future leaders. The Lord willing we will return some-
time this year for another visit.

If the schedule holds, 2008 will be another busy year. Darleen and I covet your prayers. We have done
our best to prayerfully establish a schedule; however, our greatest concern is being where the Lord wants
us to be when He wants us to be there. We know that so much depends on answered prayer. Our hearts
are encouraged to know that so many servants of Christ are holding us up in prayer.

It has been our joy to serve with World Wide New Testament Baptist Mission since 1985. Many of you
have stood by us all through these years. We cannot possibly thank you enough. If we have accomplished
anything, it is because of our great God, and because we have so many marvelous co-laborers in this Gos-
pel ministry. We appreciate your continued prayers and financial support.

In His Service,
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